
 

Ruth’s Health
Thank you to all those who have been 
continuing to pray for Ruth’s TMJ 
condition! We are very excited to share 
that Ruth has greatly improved and her 
pain has greatly decreased. Praise God!!! 

Please continue to pray as Ruth has more 
transitions to fully stabilize this condition. 
Our last monthly visit will Lord-willing 
be in December! 

We want to thank those who have 
already given to help with this 
unexpected expense! The final cost 
for the entire 6 month plan (including 
only medical care, economy flights, 
needed transportation, and budget 
hotels) came in at just over $20,000.  

Praise God for the over $5,000 that 
has already been given! If  God leads 
you to help with the remaining amount, 
simply write a check to Lighthouse 
Baptist Church with “Ruth 
Lovegrove’s health” in the memo 
line. Send to LBC, 383 Wheatfield 
Street, North Tonawanda, New York 
14120.  

“The gift of  God is eternal life 
through Jesus Christ our Lord 
(Romans 6:23b).” Praise the Lord 
for what He continues to do as we 
follow His plan! 

After teaching on heaven to around 
70 children at a monthly feeding 
ministry we have had the privilege of  
sponsoring multiple times, 22 
children walked 
forward to say 
they had prayed 
to trust Jesus 
alone as their 
Savior!!! This 
included a number 
of  children who were 
orphans or only have 
one parent and at 
least 1 Muslim 
girl! Pray for these 
precious kids to 
grow in the Lord!  

Praise the Lord also that we 
have had the privilege of  
starting 2 new Bible studies! 
They have been going extremely well 
as we build a foundation for our 
eventual church plant! The one is in 
our current home with the family of  
the man that was on the same 
airplane as me back in January! 
Please pray for his grown niece, 

Himenote, who has been coming 
faithfully to be saved as well as 
another grown niece who came 1 
time to be saved! 

The other Bible study is across town 
in the building God has miraculously 
provided to be our church. Praise 
God for a young couple, another 
man and our taxi driver who 

have come to 
these first few 
Bible studies!!! 

I have also had the 
privilege of  
preaching through  
Ecclesiastes on 
Sundays at a 
national pastor’s 
church! I have 
greatly enjoyed 
this and learned 
so much! 

Praise God, after much hard 
work,  we also finished Phase 1 
of  language school as a 
family!!! Please continue to pray as 
we move across the big city at the end 
of  November and continue to move 
forward fulfilling the Great 
Commission! We love and appreciate 
each of  you so much!!! 
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For His Harvest in Ethiopia,
- Joshua, Ruth, Jeremiah, Joel and Jonan

Family at our new Bible study!


